
A weekly meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, November 14, 2011 at 7:30 
pm. 
 
Present:  Brian Connors, Chair; Joseph L. Miksch, Clerk Pro-Tem; Catherine Johnson, 
Administrative Assistant 
 
Pledge of Allegiance  
 
Open Forum 
 
Superintendent Susan Cote was present to announce monthly High School Building Committee 
meetings beginning on December 12, 2011 at 6 p.m. in the Main Conference Room in Town Hall 
with Committee members, PAR Engineering representatives, AI3 representatives and the site 
coordinator available for updates and questions from the public. 
 
Diane Carey of the skate park group was present to update the board and the public on their 
ongoing efforts to bring back a skate park to the town. 
 
Action Items 
 
M/Miksch, s/Connors, a unanimous vote, approve the minutes from the November 7, 2011 
meeting. 

 
M/Miksch, s/Connors, a unanimous vote, approve, with regret, the resignation of Robert E. Curtin 
from the Recreation Commission, effective immediately.  
 
Reminders 
 
Thanksgiving Holiday – Town Hall closed Thursday and Friday 
 
Board of Health is now able to offer flu shots at no cost, to any resident over the age of 18, by 
appointment, by calling 508-378-1642 or by emailing Sue Mulloy at smulloy@ebmass.com. 
 
M/Miksch, s/Connors, motion to adjourn. 
 
VOTE: Yes – Connors, Miksch; a unanimous vote in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:49 pm 
 
 
_______________________Clerk 
Board of Selectmen 


